LN - - - - w

Hilton Head sand

Celebration

Hilton Head Island Gullah Celebration
P.O. Box 23452

Hilton Head Island, SC 29925
843-255-7303
www.gullahcelebration.com

Monday, November 2, 2015

To: The Honorable Governor Nikki Haley

We are approaching our 20th Annual Gullah Celebration, in order to make
this a successful event we are asking you to forward us a letter of Congratulations,
with your signature and a seal on it, to place in our souvenir booklet that we are
putting together celebrating our 20th year preserving our culture.

We are having a month long celebration for the month of February 2016,
for details or to view the calendar of events please visit our web site:
www.gullahcelebration.com

Thank you in advance,
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Charles Young lli
NIBCAA Operations Manager



